Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 3:42 PM

To: '‘Kambin , Roya [EMC]'

Cc: Ackerman, Leah

Subject: RE: Extension Request RO 067 (Chevron_Unocal Facility 351780) 1400 Powell Street,
Emeryville

Hi Roya, Leah,

Please use this email to document general ACEH concurrence with the requested extension; however, 1’ve used a slightly
shorter date of September 21, 2012. Hopefully contracting will be done long before then. I’ll update Geotracker shortly.
Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Kambin , Roya [EMC] [mailto:RKambin@chevron.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 2:18 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Ackerman, Leah

Subject: Extension Request RO 067 (Chevron_Unocal Facility 351780) 1400 Powell Street, Emeryville

Hello Mark,

| am writing to request an extension for submittal of the required Soil and Groundwater Sampling report (currently due
July 27, 2012). The property owner will allow us to store drums containing investigation derived waste (non-hazardous
soil, groundwater, and PPE) onsite. Because of this, we must coordinate daily pick-up of the drums as waste is
generated. To do this, we must pre-profile the waste and ensure that contracts with the waste transport and disposal
vendors are completely executed prior to conducting the event. Our original schedule for well installation and sampling
next week will be pushed out until waste coordination and set up is complete. We are tentatively rescheduling the
temporary well installation for July 16-17 (Mon-Tues) with subsequent sampling on July 20 (Friday). If the waste
coordination can be completed sooner we will attempt to schedule the event for an earlier date.

May we please extend the due date for the Soil and Groundwater Sampling Report until September 27, 2012 (60 days
after the tentative July 20 sampling event)?

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Roya



Roya Kambin

6101 Bollinger Canyon Road
Room 5310

San Ramon, California 94583
Phone: 925.790.6270

Cell: 925.786.3641

E Mail: RKambin@Chevron.com




